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	Ein cyf / Our ref: 505/20/FOI 


	Dyddiad / Date: 5th March 2021 


Further to your request for information dated 29th January 2021, I am pleased to provide the following response. Please accept our sincere apologies for the delay.

Your request:
Please confirm complete costs of producing, distributing and delivering letter Ref: JW/GH/DL/2784 dated 8th January 2021, together with the details of the person who commissioned the letter. 
Our response:

On the instruction of Welsh Government, the letters that were sent out regarding Covid-19 and the vaccination were issued on an all Wales basis by the NHS Wales Informatics Service (NWIS), therefore there was no cost to BCUHB. 

In accordance with the Health Board’s obligation to advise and assist please find below the website link to NWIS: 

https://nwis.nhs.wales/ 


We welcome correspondence through the medium of Welsh

Rydym yn croesawu gohebiaeth drwy gyfrwng y Gymraeg


